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PRINCESS ROAD

London

London

22/01/2018  13:07:522017/6521/P AMEND Weaver-Lambert We have already written to the council to complain about the works at 21 Princess Road. 

The builders overbuilt on purpose so that they could build a terrace, which was not in the 

original plans. They have built the property above the approved height, which leaves our 

property in a ‘ditch’. 

We don’t understand why the council has allowed them to build outside of the original plans. 

Furthermore:

• they have left rubble on the roof during high wind times, which is very dangerous as we 

have small children. (I have photo evidence)

• They have erected a gutter along our party wall which broke immediately (I have photo 

evidence)

• They are behind schedule with no finish date – if they had not over built perhaps they 

would have finished on time

• The noise since the start of works has been terrible and a huge disturbance for months 

now

• I have caught the builders urinating on our home (I have photo evidence) 

• You can hear the builders shouting at each other from inside our property

• I have found the builders smoking on our front door and trying to take off with my 

children’s buggy! 

• The disturbance has caused an infestation of rodents – they committed to clean this up 

and then when we called the company as they asked they refused to pay the bill. We are 

left to pay the bill of over £1.5K for their damages. (I have a full email record).
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